St Jamcs United Church | ife and Work, October 13,2019

We offer our condolences to William Hollett, his family and friends, on the
passing of William’s beloved wife, Blanche Hollett on October 4. Her
funeral service took place from St. James last Tuesday.

We also offer our condolences to the family and friends of Robert ‘Bob’
Rendell who passed away on October 6, with his funeral service from
Carnell’s Chapel last Thursday.

We gratefully acknowledge the following donations:

*to the Memorial Fund in loving memory of Rev. Bill Coish from our AOTS
Men’s Club;

*to the General Fund in loving memory of:

** Blanche Hollett from Ron & Lorraine Robbins and Menetha & Sid Dyke;
**Rev. Bill Coish from Menetha & Sid Dyke;

*to the Cemetery Fund in loving memory of Robert Rendell from Aubrey &
Ruby Hill.

Financial Update: St. James sincerely thanks our congregation
for their ongoing support. To meet our budget, we need average
weekly givings of $3,961. (This includes the weekly PAR
contributions. Givings: September 22: $2,977
September 29: 54,188
October 6: $3,640

Monday, October 14: The church office is closed and Susan’s Sewing
Studio cancelled for Thanksgiving Monday.

Wednesday, October 16: Spiritual Fellowship: 12 noon - 2pm for a half
hour Worship Service in the Youth Chapel, followed by lunch and social
time. Bring along your brown bag lunch. Coffee and tea provided. Drop in
and join in, for some or for all. Everyone is welcome.

Wednesday, October 16: AOTS dinner meeting at 5pm for 5:30 in the
Auditorium. New members are always welcome, and encouraged to join.

Next Sunday, October 20: Community of Faith Service at First United
Church, 7pm. Guest preacher is Rev. Faith March-MacCuish, Executive
Minister, First Dawn Eastern Edge Regional Council. Collection is for the
Bahama Disaster Relief Fund. Please join us afterwards for a cup of tea!

Friday, October 25: Fish Dinner at 6pm: Tickets are now available from
Aubrey Hill, 726-8306.

Saturday, October 26: Halloween Pipe Organ Workshop: A fun and
engaging introduction to the pipe organ featuring Halloween music, age-
appropriate games and activities and a Halloween candy hunt. No piano or
pipe organ knowledge necessary. Please contact Amy

at amd637@mun.ca for further information or to register for the event.
9:30-10:30: Ages 5-7 (parental attendance required)

11:00-12:00: Ages 5-7 (dependent on enrolment - parental attendance)
12:30-1:30: Ages 8-10: 2:00-3:00: Teenagers: Cost: $10

Our UCW Fall Sale is on Saturday, November 2 this year, 9:45am - noon. $7
tickets can be purchased from any UCW member, who loves to see you there!

Save the Date: Fall Youth Gathering at Burry Heights, November 8-10.

Mark your calendars for Saturday, November 30: Bethlehem Market at St.
James; details to follow.

This afternoon: Seniors Memory Mug Up at The Market, a free and
informal story sharing session for seniors at the St. John’s Farmers’
Market, 245 Freshwater Road. For more information call 739-1892 ext. 5

Next Saturday, October 19:

*Wesley United Church’s Annual Fall Fair at 10am; $5. Cold Plate Dinner
at 5pm for S20, followed by an auction. For tickets for the dinner, please
call their Church office at 579-3682.

*Topsail United Church Flea Market, 10am-2pm. Admission S1.
*Cochrane Centre: Messy Church, 4—6pm; great music, stories, crafts and
food! Everyone is welcome.

*First United’s anniversary dinner, silent auction at 6pm; Jacob’s Passage’s
concert in their Sanctuary at 7:30pm; tickets ($25, $15 concert) from 368-
2194.

*Cowan Heights United Church Men’s Club will be hosting a Moose/Beef
stew supper at 6pm. Tickets $15 per person, available from any member
of the Men’s Club or calling their Church Office, 745-2871.

Please see the Community notice board outside the Sanctuary for
information on more community events.



